
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

30th March 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 13 Spring Tracking 

You will shortly receive access to the tracking for Year 13 via the Arbor app. This will be found under the “Report 

Card” section under Student Profile. The report will consist of the following: 

Exam Grade 

Students sat mock exams in both core and option subjects in February and March 2023. The results of these 

exams are listed as grades from A to E for A Level subjects and level descriptors for vocational subjects.  

Predicted Grade 

Teachers have provided a predicted grade that they believe students can achieve. This grade should be ambitious 

and reflect the current working level of the student. 

Attitude to Learning  

Grades for classwork, behaviour and home learning will be graded as before with E – Excellent, G – Good, R – 

Requires improvement and U – Unacceptable. 

Please note that the exam grade may be higher or lower than the predicted grade. Students may have not had a 

particularly successful mock exam but are generally working at a higher level. Likewise, students may have 

excelled at a particular exam but may not be working at this level most of the time. These two possible outcomes 

help to explain the discrepancies between Exam Grades and Predicted Grades.  

Please feel free to contact me if you have any queries regarding this tracking. 

Kindest regards 

 

Mr Tucker 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


